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~ BOARD of SUPERVISORS

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
BUDGET AND FINANCE COMMITTEE
SAN FRANCISCO BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Budget and Finance Committee will hold
a public hearing to consider the following proposal and said public hearing will be held
as follows, at which time all interested parties may attend and be heard:

Date: Monday, June 17, 2013
Time: 10:00 a.m.

Location: Legislative Chamber, located at City Hall
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA

Subject: File No. 130542. Ordinance amending the Administrative Code to
increase the monthly fee for representative payee services to $39
dollars per month; and making environmental findings.

If the legislation passes, a $39 per month fee (for FY2013-2014 and FY2014-
2015) shall be established for enrollment in the Public Guardian Representative Payee
Program, subject to increase by the cost-of-living adjustment, as authorized by
California Government Code, Section 27436, and the Social Security Independence and
Programs Improvement Act of 1994, (P.L. 103-296) 42 U.S.C. 1007, unless such client
is otherwise legally exempt from payment of the fee. Clients demonstrating an inability
to pay may qualify for a discretionary waiver of the fee as determined by the Public
- Administrator-Public Guardian or their designee.

The Public Guardian Representative Payee Program provides the following
services:

1. Collect and deposit entitlement checks and other income into accounts
managed by the Public Administrator-Public Guardian.

2. Redirect the client's bills including, but not limited to, rent and utility bills to
the Program and pay these bills with the client's funds.

3. Make disbursements from the client's share of funds for the client's personal
needs.



In accordance with San Francisco Administrative Code, Section 67.7-1, persons
who are unable to attend the hearing on this matter may submit written comments to the
City prior to the time the hearing begins. These comments will be made a part of the
official public record and shall be brought to the attention of the Members of the
Committee. Written comments should be addressed to Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the
Board, Room 244, City Hall, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA 94102.
Information relating to the proposed fee is available in the Office of the Clerk of the
Board. Agenda information relating to this matter will be available for public review on

Friday, June 14, 2013.
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